
News to You - Weekly Newsletter Week 8 - Summer Term - 15.06.18  

St. Peter’s Elwick CE Primary School 

Pupil Voice Message 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
It’s over to the pupils this week! They are going to give you an update on some of the things they’ve been up 
to in school… 
As the School council we have been working hard. We have recently hosted the school council forum meeting 
for local schools. We have also been designing a new reading section our outdoors area. We have searched 
the internet and catalogues to select appropriate and exciting new school equipment. Alongside this we have 
written and posted letters to a selection of local councillors. The school council representatives are keen to 
find out more ways in which the pupils' here at St Peters' feel we can raise money and which charities the 
proceeds could go to. We also enjoyed holding a Fair Trade fortnight in which we sold Fair trade goods. 
Thank you for reading! 
Elwick School Council, 
Year 6 Rep - Nathan 
Year 5 Rep - William 
Year 4 Rep - Jack 
Year 3 Rep - Lucia 
Year 2 Rep - Alfie 
Year 1 Rep - Freya 
EYFS Rep - Lily (Year 6) 

Email: admin.elwick@school.hartlepool.gov.uk 
Website: www.hartelwickfederation.org.uk 

Twitter: @ElwickHartPS 
Facebook: @HartElwickPS 

Wednesday 20th June - Church in School - from 3.10pm. 
Thursday 21st June - KS1 Feel Good Games event - Brierton Sports Centre. A letter 
will be sent home if your child is taking part. 
Friday 22nd June - Sports Day - 1.00pm - 3.00pm. 
Monday 25th June - Reserve Sports Day - 1.00pm - 3.00pm. 
Monday 25th June - Tees Valley Cross Country Finals - A letter will be sent home if 
your child is taking part. 
Thursday 28th June - KS2 Feel Good Games event - Brierton Sports Centre. 
Wednesday 27th June - Friday 29th June - Year 5/6 York Residential. 
Thursday 5th July - KS2 Rugby Taster Sessions - 10.00am - 12.00pm. 
Friday 6th July - Year 6 Leavers Service at St. Peter’s Church - 9.30am - 10.30am. All 
are welcome. 
Wednesday 11th July - New Reception Parents Coffee Morning - 9.00am - 10.00am. 

Super Star 
Early Years -  

Year 1/2 -  
Year 3/4 -  
Year 5/6 -  

  
Golden Quill 
Early Years -  

Year 1/2 -  
Year 3/4 -  
Year 5/6 -  

 
St. Peter’s Key 

Early Years -  
Year 1/2 -  
Year 3/4 -  
Year 5/6 -  

 
Maths Award 
Early Years -  

Year 1/2 -  
Year 3/4 -  
Year 5/6 -  

Award Winners This Week... 

Dates for your diary and other Information... 

Year 6 leavers party! 
Please can any year 5 pupil attending the Year 6 Leavers party on 6th July confirm their 

attendance by Friday 15th June. Details are on the invitation. Please note: parents of pupils 
attending the party are expected to stay with their child throughout the party and they 
have responsibility for their child for the duration of the party. Teachers will be there in 

guest only capacity. Thank you for your continued support. 


